
THANK YOU, GROVE VOTERS! 
You SPOKE and the City Council LISTENED! 

 
The results of several Public Meetings and a Public Survey indicated the consensus of the Grove Voters 
is: 

1) There is a need for a new Police Station and a new Fire Station 
2) Six tenths of one percent (0.6%) Sales Tax is a better way to fund the facilities, 

because everyone who shops in Grove will help pay for the facilities instead of 
the burden being put ONLY on the property owners who reside within the city 
limits of Grove. 
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The sales tax increase will last a maximum of 15 years; the City of Grove will continue to research other 
funding opportunities to lessen the length of the sales tax.    The six tenths of one percent (0.6%) Sales 
Tax calculates to sixty cents ($0.60) per every one-hundred dollars ($100.00) spent on retail purchases. 
 

 

 


